
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 16 March 2006 

4. COMMUNITY BOARD PRINCIPAL ADVISER’S UPDATE 
 
 The Board received items of information under the Community Board Principal Adviser’s Update. 
 
 The Board agreed to make a submission on the proposed Earthquake-Prone Dangerous and 

Insanitary Buildings Policy 2006. 
 
 The City Plan Heritage Provisions ‘’issues and options’’ paper would be circulated to members.  A 

decision is yet to be made whether or not the Board will make a submission. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


